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In this Issue: 
•	 September Birthdays 
•	 Sacred Trust 
•	 Health and Wellness Updates
•	 Elders Programming and Haircuts
•	 Public Works Updates
•	 Lands Virtual Meeting
•	 Elk Hunt Information 
•	 External Information 

Next Issue Dates: 
September 2, 2020 
September 16, 2020 
September 30, 2020

If you have any questions about the 
Community Newsletter, please email 
communications@twnation.ca  
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Lands Virtual Membership Information Meeting: 
Tuesday August 25th, 2020 
5:00-6:00 

This meeting will be presented on Slido. 
Go to: www.slido.com
Enter the Hashtag: TWNLands 
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EXTERNAL INFORMATION 

Dear First Nations Partners, 

We are pleased to inform you that persons applying for registration under the Indian Act 
and a status card now have the option to choose a non-binary gender identifier (X).

An applicant’s gender identifier will be recorded in the Register and displayed on the 
status card based solely on the applicant’s declaration of their gender identifier. An 
applicant’s supporting documents, such as a proof of birth document or supporting 
identity document, are not required to reflect their chosen gender identifier.

While we expect delays in rolling out other key elements of this change due to 
COVID-19, the following actions will be completed as soon as possible:

• All applications forms will be updated to include M, F or X both in print and online 
• The website will be updated to provide information for applicants requesting a non-  	
    binary gender identifier or change of gender identifier
• The front of status cards will refer to “Gender” instead of “Sex”

In the interim, First Nations and band offices currently issuing the Certificate of Indian 
Status (CIS) are encouraged to offer applicants seeking a non-binary gender identifier 
the X option on the status card. Until updated application forms are received, please 
advise applicants to handwrite X beside M or F with their initials on the applicable 
form(s). 

This change is part of ongoing efforts to implement the Policy Direction to Modernize 
the Government of Canada’s Sex and Gender Information Practices and support the 
respect, inclusion and personal safety of transgender, non-binary and two-spirit people. 

For any questions, please contact your Regional Office or the Public Enquiries Contact 
Centre. https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1100100016936/1534342668402
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